
Dear Sirs, 
 
I hear that there is a bill coming to the floor to ban legal firearms from public buildings and the area 
around them.  This could make innocent law-abiding citizens guilty of a felony by just driving by such 
places.  This is not right.  Do not support such a bill.  I do not support such a bill.  This bill is wrong. 
 
Douglas Hewitt 
10515 S.E. Bull Run Rd. 
Sandy, OR  97055 
 
Doug Hewitt 
dvhewitt@aol.com 
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